
The recipient of the President’s Award for excellence in preservation leadership was
six-term Senator, Paul S. Sarbanes, in recognition of his outstanding contributions
to historic preservation during his distinguished tenure in the United States Senate.

The George T. Harrison Award for outstanding volunteer contributions was 
presented to former State Senator Julian L. “Jack” Lapides, whose unflagging efforts
in historic preservation have made a lasting impact on the City of Baltimore.

As part of the milestone anniversary, Preservation Maryland inaugurated the
Stewardship Award for those who have demonstrated exemplary stewardship of
Maryland’s heritage. The award was given to Mary Donnell Tilghman for her
extraordinary care of Wye House, which has been in the Lloyd family for eleven 
generations.

From the moment when the first visitor walked in to see the beautifully restored
roundhouse, the 75th Anniversary Annual Meeting was a rousing success – bringing
together 250 people to reaffirm the message that preservation has, and continues to
have, a powerful effect on the quality of life. 

But this remarkable event was only the first in a series of events celebrating preserva-
tion.  Over the next seven months, Preservation Maryland will host four receptions throughout the state to honor the contributions of
those who protect the heritage that defines our state and shapes our lives.  We hope you’ll join us then!
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Megan Walker and Rachel Box of SMG Architects 
and architect Charles Patterson.
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Maryland Historical Trust Deputy Director Elizabeth Hughes, Mary Means, and Michael Makovitch
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Senator Paul S. Sarbanes, recipient of the President’s Award; former
State Senator Julian L. “Jack” Lapides, recipient of the George T.
Harrison Award; and Comptroller William Donald Schaeffer 

(left to right)
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Mary Donnell Tilghman, Matthew L. Kimball, Richard Tilghman, Joanna Tilghman, Tyler
Gearhart, and Board Member John Valliant.  Mrs. Tilgham received the inaugural

Stewardship Award.
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Newly elected Board President Matthew L. Kimball
presenting gifts commemorating her years of service to

retiring Board President Louise L. Hayman.
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